

January 27, 2016

Martin Avenue Pharmacy 1247 Rickert Drive, Suite 100 Naperville, IL 60540 Attention: Thomas Marks

Dear Martin Avenue Pharmacy:

On behalf of Accreditation Commission for Health Care, it is my pleasure to inform you that Martin Avenue Pharmacy has been *approved for accreditation* for the PCAB Program for patient specific prescriptions of non-sterile compounds.

Your accreditation is effective January 19, 2016 through January 18, 2019. Of course, maintaining accreditation is contingent upon continued compliance with ACHC Accreditation Standards during this period. In granting accreditation, ACHC finds that your company has demonstrated that it operates at a level of quality, integrity and effectiveness consistent with its standards.

The findings, with respect to each standard, are stated in the Summary of Findings report enclosed with this letter. As noted on the Summary, there were no deficiencies identified.

If you have questions about your organization's findings, ACHC's decision, or ACHC's procedures, you should feel free to contact your organization's Account Advisor, Naya Scarbrough.

Again, ACHC extends its congratulations to Martin Avenue Pharmacy for being awarded accreditation. It is an achievement of which your organization can be proud of and one which marks your commitment to quality in the provision of care.

Sincerety

Jon Pritchett, Pharm.D., RPh. Associate Director of Pharmacy